
 
 

 

 

 

 

DMA/LFA 
 
12th September, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Re: Monday 19th September, 2022 – Bank Holiday for Funeral of Queen Elizabeth II 
  
You may be aware that Monday 19th September has been declared a Bank Holiday to mark the funeral 
of Queen Elizabeth II.  As a result, schools across the country will be closed that day.  
  
Over the next week, during this period of National Mourning, we will continue to mark the passing of 
Queen Elizabeth and the succession of King Charles in appropriate ways within school. The full school 
routine remains in place, however, so that all students can continue to settle into the new academic 
year. 
 
Last Friday, we celebrated the life of Queen Elizabeth with two minutes silence and a round of 
applause for all she has done for our country and the wider world. We do have a memorial area in the 
centre of school for any students and staff who wish to write any messages in our book of 
remembrance.  
 
Thank you so much for your support during the first few days of the term and I will be writing to you 
on Friday in our bi-weekly newsletter. 
 
Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Markham 

Principal 

  
  
 

 

 

 


